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Sunday, December 9th, 2012 • 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm

Holiday 
at the Willows & 
Fireworks Finale
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Holiday at the Willows ended 2012 with a 
bang! This year’s event featured crafts and face 
painting with the Radnor Township Girls 
Scouts, music, live entertainment, 
refreshments, and for the first time, a 
Fireworks Finale!

This event is so popular that 
even Santa Claus himself stops 
by! Children had the 
opportunity to sit on Santa’s lap 
and take home a photo and 
decorated frame!

IT’S THE MOST WONDERFUL TIME OF THE YEAR…
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The event’s entertainment featured a special 
appearance by David Darwin, America’s 
Got Talent Semi-Finalist and Philadelphia 
native. Darwin presented a laugh-a-minute, 
family-friendly show of juggling, sideshow, 
and comedy. The sensational Al Grout was 
our 2nd entertainer! Al performed the most 
difficult and entertaining juggling being 
done today.  His fast paced show and witty 
humor offered top notch entrainment to 
our audience!

RES 3rd Grade Brownie Troop 53457
WES 3rd Grade Brownie Troop 5131
WES 4th Grade Junior Troop 51122
WES 5th Grade Junior Troop 5090
RMS 6th Grade Cadette Troop 507

RMS 7th Grade Cadette Troop 5408
Cadette/Senior Troop 51362

AIS Senior Troop 5198 

Thank You to the following 
Radnor Girl Scout Troops:
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TIS THE SEASON OF GIVING!

Thank you to our event sponsor TD Bank who supports us year 
after year for this amazing event and other events. We also want to 
thank supporting sponsor Rutter Roofing, and product sponsors 
Herrs & Wawa, the Radnor Township Board of Commissioners, 
the Radnor Township Parks and Recreation Board, Radnor 
Township Public Works and Administrative Staff.
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A BEAUTIFUL SIGHT, WE’RE HAPPY TONIGHT.
WALKING IN A WINTER WONDERLAND!



FAIR
CRAFT

Thank you for attending! Best Wishes 
for a Safe & Happy Holiday Season!

The Radnor Recreation & Community Programming Department would like to 
thank all of those who attended this year's Holiday at the Willows celebration!  

The event was a great success and we were thrilled to see such an amazing turn 
out of over 700 participants. 

Thank you to the community for spending the afternoon with us! 


